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As a business owner  and home owner  I have seen  our cities destroyed. I have 

been broken into 4 times in the last 2 years with over 40,000  of damage to  my 

property. I have had to clean up human feces as well as garbage on a regular basis.I 

consider moving my business and home residence on a daily basis and taking my 

successful business out of state where safe streets exist. I strongly oppose this bill. 


